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October 8, 2020

Benson Creek Falls Construction Notification

The Regional District of Nanaimo is installing a bridge over Benson Creek, making upgrades to the ravine
trails and constructing a new 40-stall gravel parking lot on Weigles Road in Benson Creek Falls Regional
Park, located in Electoral Area C. Construction will begin Tuesday, October 13, 2020 and will be
completed by end of December 2020. Park visitors can expect temporary closures of marked trails and
access roads, including full closure of the ravine trail for the duration of construction. Please be alert to
construction activity and obey the signs posted on site.
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For more information, please contact:
Parks Services
Regional District of Nanaimo

@ 1-888-828-2069

B4 rdnparks@rdn.bc.ca

Get Involved RDN!

www.rdn.bc.ca




